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Memo No. ……………………………..            Date: 21.05.2025 

 
NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all concerned that due to the existing email account reaching its maximum 
storage capacity and being unable to accommodate the increasing volume of communications, 
Baneswar Sarathibala Mahavidyalaya has officially changed its email address. 

The new email address will be effective from 21st May 2025 and should be used for all future 
correspondence. 

New Official Email ID:  baneswarmahavidyalaya02@gmail.com 

All are requested to kindly update their records accordingly and direct any future 
communication to the above-mentioned email address. This change is aimed at ensuring better 
communication and improved email management. 

 

By order, 
Principal 

Baneswar Sarathibala Mahavidyalaya 
 


